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SUBCOMMITTEE ZULU KING, TRAD. LEADERS/MINUTES/24 FEBRUARY 1992 

THESE ARE DRAFT MINUTES, THEY ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND RESTRICTED TO THE MEMBERS 
OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE AND THE MC. THEY ARE STILL SUBJECT TO RATIFICATION BY THE 
SUBCOMMITTEE AT ITS NEXT MEETING. 
THEY ARE ALSO STILL SUBJECT TO REVIEW BY THE CHAIRPERSON OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE. 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE PARTICIPATION OF THE 
ZULU KING AND TRADITIONAL LEADERS IN CODESA HELD AT 15H00 ON MONDAY 24 
FEBRUARY 1992 AT THE WTC 

PRESENT: CW Eglin 
MJ Mahlangu 

NJ Mahlangu 

FT Mdlalose 
TJ Mohapi (Convenor) 
TT Matanzima 
J Slovo 
J Zuma 

T Eloff (secretary, minutes) 

1. Chai on’s opening remar! 

The Chairperson welcomed the delegates and underlined the importance and urgency of the issue. 

2. Adoption of the agenda 

It was agreed to bring the item "Future Strategies" forward to item 4 of the agenda. The agenda was 

thereafter adopted. 

3: T ff Re 

The meeting took note of its Terms of Reference, specifically item 2.2.1, addressing the issue of 
evidence. 

4. Future Strategies 

4.1 It was agreed that, notwithstanding the letter of invitation already sent to members of the MC 
inviting submissions, a new invitation should also be put to heads of delegations of CODESA 

participants. The secretary was charged with this task. 

4.2 It was agreed that the letter to experts proposed by Dr Mdlalose should be sent in amended 
form to the following experts (attached as addendum A): 

Prof NJJ Olivier (DP adviser) 
Prof D Welsh (UCT) 
Prof S Maphalala (Univ Zululand) 
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Prof H Vilakazi (Univ Zululand) 

Prof H Ngubane (UCT) 

Prof M Wiechers (UNISA) 

It was also agreed that other committee members would submit further names of experts by 

the end of the week. The deadline for receiving of written submissions was put as 12 March 

1992. 

It was agreed that a third letter will be addressed to the heads of states/administrations of the 

TBVC countries and the self-governing territories, requesting them to facilitate the giving of 

evidence to the subcommittee by traditional leaders in their regions/countries. The Terms of 

Reference of the subcommittee should also be included in this letter. 

It was agreed that whatever submissions are received as a result of the above mentioned 

process, will be considered with those already received. 

It was agreed that the financial implications of submissions from experts should be 

investigated by the secretary, in consultation with the Financial Administration. 

  

a Submissions and applications received to date 

It was agreed that committee members will be ready to comment on submissions/applications already 

received at the next meeting. 

6. Progress report to the Management Committee 

It was agreed that the secretary will draft a written report on basis of the decisions taken, for the 

chairperson to deliver at the Management Committee meeting. 

Te Date of next meeting 

It was agreed that the next meeting will take place on Tuesday 3 March at 10HOO and members were 

requested to make themselves available at until 16HOO. It was also agreed to approach Dr Gerrit 

Viljoen (who had indicated willingness to do so) and Mr Nelson Mandela to give evidence to the 

subcommittee. 

The meeting adjourned. 

  
 


